
 
THE AGENCY CONTINUES WITH PAYMENT OF FUNDS FROM THE IPARD 

PROGRAM 
 

The Agency for Financial Support of the Agriculture and Rural Development continues 
with the payment of funds from the IPARD Program 2007-2013.  
After successfully completing the investment, the Agency has reimbursed two additional 
beneficiaries from the IPARD Program. 

 
The Agency has paid 771.030,00  denars to the 
beneficiary IZ DAAL from Petrovec for 
reconstruction of orchards, out of witch 
578.272,50 denars were from EU funds and 
192.757,50 denars from the national budget. 
 
For reconstruction of orchards 196.507,00 
denars were reimbursed to the beneficiary 
Danica Mushikovska from Resen. Out of the 

total reimbursed funds 49.126,50 denars were allocated from national budget and 
147.380,50 denars wew from EU funds. 
 
 
 


